Mrs. Reed’s Weekly Newsletter
September 14th-18th
























Reading/Language Arts

Our story for the week is Sam, Come Back.  Children will be tested on the skills for the story on Thursday.  This test will be for practice.  Our reading skills for the week are short a, consonant patter -ck, realistic fiction, character and setting.  

The high frequency words are come, in, my, on, and way.  The kindergarten high frequency words are in your child’s binder on a pink sheet.  If your child cannot read all of the kindergarten words, please help him or her practice at home.  If your child knows all of the kindergarten words, have him or her practice the Unit 1 words.   

We will take our Spelling test on Thursday for practice.  The words are at, can, cat, back, dad, am, hat, mad, ran, and sack.  

The Grammar skill for the week is sentences.  


Social Studies/Science
Some weeks we will have a science unit of study, and some weeks it will be social studies.  This week we will be working on All About Me booklets in Social Studies.       



Weekly Announcements

· Friday, September 18th:  E Learning Day ( at home)
· Friday, October 2nd:  E Learning Day (at home)
· Picture Day:  September 17th
· Remember to check your child’s binder daily.
· Join Class Dojo.  It’s a great way to keep up with your child’s behavior and receive messages from me.
· Please save all of your BoxTops for Education.  Thanks so much to those of you who have already sent some in!  Money earned can be used in our classroom.  


Math
This week in math we will be making a number line to 10, building numbers to 10, and sorting numbers into odd and even.  (No Test)

I returned the Gumball Math we did on Friday.  It was timed for 5 minutes.  We will continue to practice addition on Fridays to increase addition fluency and speed.  These will not be taken for a grade until the 2nd 9 weeks.  



